Memo
To:
          Parents   



From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          November 17, 2010

· This week is Bullying Awareness Week.  Schools, organizations, and communities are raising awareness of bullying prevention and teaching students how to respond effectively to bullying situations.  Friday, Nov. 19th is Blue Day.  All staff and students are asked to wear blue that day as a sign of peace and safety.
· Reminder this Thursday and Friday the Grade 3’s will be having a bake sale.  All items are $.50 each.
· Please follow the sign posted in the lower parking lot when dropping off or picking up your child.  A picture of the sign was recently posted on our  school website:   http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca 
· Food Bank:  we are collecting food items – The District will be making draws for the following prizes.   First prize will be a multimedia capable computer, a digital video camera, and a lighting kit.  Second prize will be 10 Game controllers, 10 video cards, and 10 ram upgrades to prepare a lab for the Kodu program.  Each time a food item is brought in, a ticket in our schools name will go in the draw. Please note, these prizes are for the school, not for the individual student. 
· November  22 - 26
Canned Soup and crackers 

· Nov. 29  –  Dec. 3
Canned beans, milk, spaghetti, vegetables

· December  6 - 10
Boxes of spaghetti, macaroni; and pasta sauce

· December 13 – 17
Canned meats, fish

· These are only suggestions!  If there is anything else that you would prefer to bring, please feel free to do so.  
. 









